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From: Janet Rutherford 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 5:25 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am extremely concerned that the stadium is being rushed through without true recognition of the traffic issues, blot 
on the city scape, and the fact a Tasmanian team must not be dependent on a new stadium. The financial cost to future 
Tasmanian generations is frightening and will impinge on all services eg health - already dire, education, the Arts just to 
name a few. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Janet Rutherford 
 




